
  
  

High   School   Bulletin   for   January   8,   2021   
  

Today’s   High   School   birthday:   Mercedes   Tuttle   
  

Reminder   to   all   students   applying   to   NHS   there   is   a   Virtual   Meeting   on   Monday   at   4:30.    Please   
continue   to   check   Brightspace   for   announcements.   

  
If   you   are   interested   in   playing   softball,   please   contact   Coach   Delbert   
( delbert_benson@hotmail.com )   and   Coach   Gainforth   ( gainfori@think-usa.org )   at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   baseball,   please   contact   Coach   Bader   ( badert@think-usa.org )   
at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   running   track,   please   contact   Coach   Carpenter   ( randy@colwood.org )   at   
this   time.     
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   girls'   soccer,   please   contact   Coach   Kevin   
( thekkuhls@yahoo.com )   and   Coach   Aaron   ( kuhl1ap@gmail.com )   at   this   time.   
    

If   you   are   interested   in   trap   shooting,   please   contact   Season   Holdwick   
( sholdwick@yahoo.com )   at   this   time.     
    

If   you   are   interested   in   playing   spring   sports,   each   coach   is   awaiting   your   email   to   confirm   
that   you   are   interested   in   playing   this   year.   There   could   be   meetings   set   up   prior   to   the   
season.   Do   not   miss   out   on   these   meetings   because   you   did   not   sign   up   with   your   coach.   

  
  

Students,    just   a   reminder   don’t   forget   to   order   on   line   your   2020-2021   Yearbook.   
  

Just   a   quick   reminder   to   students   that   have   to   leave   or   are   coming   to   school   for   appointments   
please   use   door   #4   by   the   office.   

  
Students,   just   a   reminder   if   your   going   on   a   college   visit   please   have   the    Guidance   Office   sign   
your   form     before   you   go   on   your   visit..   

  
Students:   All   vehicles   must   be   registered   in   the   office.   Permit   forms   are   available   on   the   
website.   

  
Remember   Patriots:    Care   for   others.   Own   the   day.   Be   determined.   Show   effort."   
  
  


